
U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  V I R G I N I A  
CHARLOTTESVILLE 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

April 6, 194-3 

Dr. Frank R. heade 
President, Georgia State College for komen 
Valdosta, Georgia 

Dear Dr. Reade: 

It has come to my attention that you 

are planning special exercises on April 13 in honor 

of Mr. Jefferson. X congratulate you most heartily 

upon your plan to celebrate the 200th Anniversary 

of Thomas Jefferson's birth. The University of 

Virginia, which was founded by him, desires to 

send you on this occasion greetings ana gooc will. 

Faithfully yours, 


